














October  26, 2021

Name:  Rochees Rao Bokkalla
Entry Term:  Spring 2022
Lamar ID:  L20554886
Lamar Electronic Account (LEA) User Name:  RBOKKALLA
Major:  Management Information Systems

Dear Rochees Rao:

Congratulations on your acceptance as a graduate student at Lamar University.  Please note your Lamar Student 
ID number, listed above.  The student ID number assigned to you is not a United States social security number.  
It is used as an identification number at Lamar University only.

The Office of International Student Services will be sending you an email with instructions for submitting your 
financial statement and information about immigration requirements and regulations.  If you reside outside 
the U.S., you must apply for a student visa to enter the U.S.  After you submit your financial statement to the 
International Student Services Office, the appropriate immigration document (I-20 or DS-2019) will be sent to 
you.  The email you receive from International Student Services will also include important information about 
orientation, registration and reporting dates.  For questions about any of this information, please contact the 
Office of International Student Services at: international@lamar.edu.  

Students who are admitted pending a bachelor's or master's degree must submit proof of their conferred 
degree during their first semester at Lamar University. Please send us an official college transcript with your 
degree conferred; students with degrees from international universities must submit an official, course-by-
course evaluation with a GPA which lists the equivalent US degree conferred. 

Should you have questions about your initial application, or need to change your major, biographical 
information or entry date, please contact us at: gradmissions@lamar.edu.  You may always view your 
admission status at: www.lamar.edu/admissions-status.

Again, best wishes and congratulations!

Sincerely,

Hanna Deland
Director of Admissions


